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MEMORANDUM 

To: Hanover School Committee 
From: Daniel Birolini, Principal HMS 
Cc: Matthew Ferron, Superintendent of Schools 
Date: October 12, 2016 
Re: 8th Grade Washington DC Field Trip Update 

Following the September School Committee meeting, the Hanover Middle School had a meeting 
with the 8th grade parents on October 5th to discuss a sample itinerary and the cost of the 
proposed Washington D.C. trip.  I am pleased to announce that the parents were extremely 
supportive and would like their children to have such a wonderful experience.  We also 
explained that to the best of our knowledge that every student that wanted to go was able to 
go.  We asked parents to contact us if there is any monetary issue.   Finally, we are looking into 
an alternate week in May or June as one of the original weeks proposed conflicted with Hanover 
Graduation.  Please consider this information when voting on our proposal to take the 8th grade 
back to Washington this year. 
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